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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

The review provides a reasonable summary of the relationship between myasthenia 

gravis and pregnancy. Obviously, the authors already did an excellent work , but still 

have some problems in detail which I have to propose. Which confuse me a lot is that in 

the part of “MG DEVELOPMENT IN PREGNANCY”, most of the content is about “the 

diagnosis of MG”. Maybe more words associated with the development of MG during 

pregnancy will be benefit. Otherwise, the part of “MG DEVELOPMENT IN 

PREGNANCY” and “EFFECTS OF PREGNANCY ON MG” seem can be merged, 

because of their common direction of discussion. In addition, too many papers were 

cited to clarify a same opinion, which may make readers can’t get enough and reliable 

information from this manuscript. The last one problem I want to mention is that the 

part of “CONCLUSION” is a little bit thin. The most important content of a review- the 

author's personal summary and outlook is missing. Hope the authors can revise their 

manuscript better and look forward to seeing their work published. 

 


